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From: Jana Affonso <jana_affonso@fws.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 10:35 AM


To: howard.brown@noaa.gov; Garwin Yip


Subject: Fwd: DWR additional edits on aquatic weed removal


Fyi.


Begin forwarded message:


From: "Affonso, Jana" <jana_affonso@fws.gov>


Date: April 9, 2019 at 5:10:16 PM PDT


To: "Pinero, Janice" <jpinero@usbr.gov>


Cc: Kim Squires <kim_squires@fws.gov>, Luke Davis <ldavis@usbr.gov>


Subject: Re: DWR additional edits on aquatic weed removal


Hi Janice, I don't think this changes how we've analyzed effects in our current draft of

the BiOp, so I don't have a problem including this in the PA. I recommend checking with

NMFS and if they are ok with it, then move forward with incorporating it into the PA.

Thanks for checking in and being sensitive to workload.


<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>

Jana Affonso

Assistant Field Supervisor - Endangered Species

U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service

San Francisco Bay-Delta Fish and Wildlife Office

916-930-2664


On Tue, Apr 9, 2019 at 4:36 PM Pinero, Janice <jpinero@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hi Jana and Kim


Jana per my voicemail, attached are the edits that DWR is proposing to the Aquatic Weed


Removal section of the proposed action. we wanted to consult with you on whether it would be


ok to add this language to the proposed action. We did not want to surprise you or cause


additional workload so please let us know if there are any concerns. We do not plan to conduct


any additional efect analyses, so please factor this when letting us know whether is ok or not to


add this language as part of the revisions to the BA proposed action.


Take care, Janice


--

Janice Piñero


Conservation and Conveyance Chief


Bay-Delta Office


Bureau of Reclamation


801 I Street Suite 140
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Sacramento CA 95814-2536


office: 916-414-2428


work cel: 916-247-8298


jpinero@usbr.gov



